
'I' Bristol-Myers Squibb 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission- Region Ill 
Materials Licensing Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Research and Development 

4601 Highway 62 East, Building 101 
PO Box 1500 
Mt. Vernon, IN 47620-1500 

23-Sep-14 

This letter is to request an Amendment to our NRC license 13-32738-01 registered to Bristol Myers Squibb 
Company (BMS). I am requesting that the address listed under Conditions of the license be listed more 
specifically as 4601 Highway 62 East, Mt. Vernon, Indiana as noted below: 

10. Licensed material shall be used or stored only at the licensee's facilities located at Highway 62 East, Mt. 
Vernon, Indiana should be changed to: 

10. Licensed material shall be used or stored only at the licensee's facilities located at 4601 Highway 62 East, 
Mt. Vernon, Indiana. 

This discrepancy was noted during a NRC inspection of 11-Sep-14, therefore, to be in compliance, I am 
requesting that this Amendment to our license be approved. 
Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

~Pv~ 
Beth Roberts, MT (ASCP) RSO 
Research Scientist I 
Bristol Myers Squibb Company 
4601 Hwy 62 East Building 101 
PO Box 1500 
Mt. Vernon, IN 47620 
(812)307-2025 

RECEIVED SEP 2 6 2014 




